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Hi Everyone,  

 

My name us Miss San and I work alongside the lovely Naz in the school office. I have 

worked here since 2016, and really enjoy getting to know the children and staff. You 

can also find me in Breakfast Club in the mornings as well as the playground during 

lunchtimes. If there is anything you need help with, please come and 

ask.  

 

Just a reminder that dinner money should be handed in on a Monday in 

an envelope with your child’s name and class please.   

 

Have a good weekend.  

Miss San - Admin Assistant  

Courage 

Our values focus  
this half term is   

Reminder: Monday 9th March, SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED for Teacher Training. We will be open on Tuesday 10th as usual. 

Safeguarding: Problem Parking and Junior PCSO’s 

 

For a number of years there have been problems outside the school 

regarding inconsiderate, dangerous and illegal parking during the 

dropping off and picking up of pupils. 

 

Driveways in the area must never be blocked in anyway, pavements 

must not be parked on, even partially, road junctions must not be 

obstructed and zig zags never stopped on. 

 

The school and West Midlands Police have been working closely 

together to implement the ‘Junior PCSO’ programme within the 

school and Police will train specifically selected pupils to be Junior 

PCSO’s. 

 

One of their duties will be to perform high visibility patrols with 

Police officers outside school at regular intervals, speaking with 

drivers about their inconsiderate, illegal or dangerous parking. If 

necessary, the Junior PCSO’s will issue specially designed ‘tickets’ to 

drivers. If a driver receives two of these tickets and the issue of a 

third becomes necessary, then West Midlands Police will issue the 

appropriate Fixed Penalty Notice ticket. 

 

I hope that you can support this exciting scheme which will help to 

make the school and the community around it a safer place for all. 

 

Many thanks 
 

PCSO Georgina Thompson 31648 

Article 11: 

Governments must 

stop children being 

taken out of the 

country when this is 

against the law - for 

example, being 

kidnapped by 

someone or held 

abroad by a 

parent when 

the other 

parent does 

not agree. 

https://blog.stclemce.co.uk/


 

 



The Birmingham Diocesan Multi-Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenson & Shayla 

Khadija & Mariam 

S’riyah & Sienna 

Amira & Tasia 

Marwa & Shahd 

La-Rhetta & Isaiah 

Sumaya & Codie 

 

Efieson & Safiyyah 

Luliyana 

Reminder: Monday 9th March, SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED for Teacher Training. We will be open on Tuesday 10th as usual. 

 Leaflets with your 

child’s username and 

password were sent 

home last term.   

If you need them 

again please speak to 

your child’s class 

teacher. 
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